
Are you ready?  

When a large disaster happens it could take up to two weeks for 
resources to reach us.  You may be on your own!  We as a 
community may be our own first responders!  This is why your EP 
Committee is working to add to our Gleneden Beach cache, and 
get valuable information to you about preparing for any disaster 
that may happen.  

This month, think about your family being two weeks ready, and 
start with the basics: 

2 weeks worth of food and water for you and your pets
2 weeks of warm clothes

2 weeks of medical supplies
2 weeks of sanitation materials

Start with what you have at home, then add items continually.  

Then think of what else you may need - we can help with that!  On 
Saturday, June 22nd, 10:00-12:00, your Emergency 

Preparedness Committee is hosting a Go-Bag Meet Up at our 
community hall.  Please Come!

We will be exhibiting our personal Go-Bags, giving away items to 
add to your Go-Bag, and offering a ton of information on 

preparing for the next great disaster.

Assisting us in this will be a line up of knowledgeable 
professionals:

Samantha Buckley from Lincoln County Emergency Management
Captain Pat Ganz from Depoe Bay Fire and Rescue

Sherry Beard from Depoe Bay CERT
Rick Booth from the Red Cross 

 
By the way, we’ll also have doughnuts, coffee and tea! 




